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WASHINGTON. D.C. 20059

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT
-

,

FOR HEALTH AFFAIRS
Radiation safety Committee

September 4,1992
~

:

Ms. Sherie Arredondo
'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I RE: License No. 08-00386-19

,

475 Allendale Road SUD-584
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 . SNM-563

Dear Ms. Arrendondo:

I have enclosed documentation of my training and experiences as requested by you in a
telephone conversation with Diana Roach on ' August 18, 1992. I will serve as the Radiation
Safety Officer fotHoward University for a temporary period not to exceed December 31,1992.
If you need additional information, please call the Radiation Safety Office on 202/806-7216.

Sincerely yours,

q pc <

Marlene H. McKetty, Ph.D., Chairperson1

Howard University Radiation Safety
Committee

'cc: Dr. Russell L. Miller, Vice President
for Health Affairs

- Howard University
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